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Dear Parents,
Greetings from TWGS!!

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to instill a sense of patriotism
and respect for our armed forces in our students, we are pleased to inform you that this year, like
previous years, we will be participating in the Armed Forces Flag Day on 07 December.

The Armed Forces Flag Day is a poignant occasion when the nation comes together to express
gratitude for the sacrifices made by the brave soldiers of our armed forces. In honor of their
dedication and service, we will be actively participating in a fundraising drive by distributing flags
provided by the Government of India, Ministry of Defense.

To contribute to this noble cause and support the welfare of our brave soldiers and their families,
each student is encouraged to contribute a nominal amount of 50 rupees. This donation will go a
long way in making a meaningful impact on the lives of those who selflessly protect our nation.

We believe that instilling a sense of responsibility and empathy in our students is crucial, and your
support in this endeavor is highly appreciated. Let's join hands to make this Armed Forces Flag Day
a memorable and impactful event for our school community.

Thank you for your cooperation and generosity.

Warm regards,




